
RADWINTER PARISH COUNCIL 

Minutes of a Parish Council Meeting held on 5th August 
2013 at 8:00pm in the Village Hall 

Those Present: 

Chairman Mark Halls, Vice-Chairman Stephen Graves, Cllr Vicky Boyden, Cllr Rob 
Raines, Cllr Jill Mary 

1. Apologies for Absence: 

Cllr Eileen Duck, Cllr Kevin Moore 

2. Declarations of Interest: 

None 

3. Annual Return: 

The accounts for the financial year ending 31st March 2013 were reviewed, and the 
Council agreed the Annual Return to the Audit Commission, which was duly signed 
by the Chairman on behalf of the Council under Minute Reference 143/3. 

There being no further business, the Meeting was closed. 

Marisa Baltrock, Acting Clerk 


